
Hello, 

The Family Center for Children and Youth with Special Health Care Needs is currently recruiting parents 
or guardians of children with moderate to severe asthma as well as a youth/young adults to participate 
in a panel that will discuss topics such as parent support, working with medical professionals, the impact 
of asthma on the child/youth, as well as on the entire family. 

Children’s Special Health Care Services (CSHCS) is hosting annual meetings to help support our local 
CSHCS offices in county health departments.  This year we have chosen to focus on Asthma.  We will be 
giving a $75.00 Gift Card for those who are on our panel.  Panel participants may also come ahead of 
time and enjoy the annual meeting and lunch with us.  The Family Panel session is from 1:00 – 1:45 pm. 

Currently, we have three dates and locations.  If you can only do one of the locations, that is fine.  Here 
are the dates and locations: 

APRIL 30, 2020 
Grand Rapids, 
MI 
 
Calvin College 
Prince Center 

 MAY 4, 2020 
Lansing, MI 
 
Lansing Community 
College 
West Campus 
 

 MAY 13, 2020 
Grayling, MI 
 
Kirtland College 
Community Room A&B 
 

Please contact Lisa Huckleberry at huckleberryl@michigan.gov if you are interested. 

 
Regards, 

 
Candi Bush 
Director of Family Center for Children and Youth with Special Health Care Needs 
Family Center for Children and Youth with Special Health Care Needs (Family Center) 
Children’s Special Health Care Services Division 
Bureau of Medicaid Care Management and Customer Service 
Michigan Department of Health and Human Services 

 
Office Phone:  517-241-7197 
Office Fax:  517-241-8970 

 
Family Phone Line:  800-359-3722 

 
www.michigan.gov/familycenter 

 
Mailing Address: 
Family Center 
P.O. Box 30734 
Lansing, MI 48909 
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